
Bauerwood Beacon October 18, 2021

Week 9 of the school year signifies being a quarter of the way through the school year.  Our
students are learning so much each day and we love watching them grow and learn each
day.   We have had several events over the last two weeks and I am excited to include
several pictures of the fun at the end of the Beacon this week.

Events at a Glance
Tuesday, October 19 2nd Night of Parent Teacher Conferences 4:00 - 8:30

Thursday, October 28 Classroom Halloween Parties

Friday, October 29 No School for Students - Teacher Professional Development

PT Conferences
Our last night of conferences will be this Tuesday, October 19.   Registration for conferences
will be open until Monday afternoon at 3:00.  If you need assistance in registration you may
call the main office and Jill can assist you.  You must have Powerschool registration
completed in order to sign-up for conferences.

4:00 - 6:15 In-Person Conferences 6:30 - 8:30 Virtual Conferences via Zoom
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Halloween Parties
We will be celebrating Halloween in our classrooms this year on Thursday, October 28.  We
will once again not be allowing parents to attend classroom parties, but I assure you that
teachers are prepared and students will have a blast.  We will be taking lots of pictures and
sending them out to families.

No School
We will not have school on Friday, October 29 due to teacher professional development.
Enjoy your long weekend with family and friends.

Your Change Can Change Hunger
Starting November 1 - November 12 we will be having a Change Fundraiser to support
Hand 2 Hand Ministries.   The fundraiser supports local families in supplying much needed
food items during times of shortage.  More information will be coming soon.
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Bauerwood Family Network
Bauerwood family network meetings have changed to the second Wednesday of each
month.  Our next meeting will be on Wednesday, November 10 at 7:00.  We will still be
meeting both in-person and virtually to accommodate family needs.    As a school
community, we rely heavily on the support of the BFN for schoolwide activities, classroom
materials and creative problem solving to benefit our students.   Please consider becoming
a vital part of our team!

COVID Testing
As a reminder, if you or a family member is being tested for COVID students MUST stay
home until test results are confirmed.  Ottawa County has seen an increase in cases and we
want to remain vigilant in keeping our staff and students healthy and learning in person.
Please call the office with any questions about testing or guidelines.
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Bauerwood enjoyed visits by our Kid Cat football players and loved supporting
them at the game!
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Georgetown Fire Department came out to teach our kindergarten and 4th grade classes
about fire safety.

Homecoming Spirit days brought lots of fun with tacky tourist, western wear and some
crazy socks!  Mrs. Schrems even taught a little line dancing to a few 6th grade girls in the
hallway.
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